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Alaska Medicaid Provider Update 

 

NPI Alignment Project for Optum Claims  

PAID Prior to April 22, 2022 
 

Optum is reviewing all claims processed prior to April 22, 2022, to assure NPI (National Provider Identifier) alignment 
with an Alaska Medicaid behavioral health enrollment, provider type 107. 
 
What action do providers need to take? 
 
If there is an identified discrepancy, individual providers will be contacted to discuss next steps. 
 
This does not impact all providers.  You will only be contacted only if additional action is required. 
 
Questions? Please contact, Provider Relations at akmedicaid@optum.com 
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